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The Kentucky Public Service Commission will hold a hearing on August 24th, 2022 at 

9:00 a.m. Eastern Daylight Time, in the Richard Raff Hearing Room at the offices of the Public 

Service Commission at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky for the purpose of 

determining the impact of the use of Madison County Utilities District’s system for Madison 

County’s fiber optic cable installation project.  

This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov. 

Public comments may be made at the beginning of the hearing. Those wishing to make oral 

public comments may do so by following the instructions listed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov. 
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